
CHARLOTTE LUNCH CHEF INSPIRED HS

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Oct 1

BSK* Twister Dog
w/Sauce & Fries

Nashville Chicken Salad
with Bread Stick
Savory Meatloaf

Dinner Roll
Mashed Potatoes
Seasoned Carrots

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 2

BSK*Cheeseburger
with Crispy Tots

Loco Dorito Chicken Salad
Pepperoni Pizza

Cheesy Pizza
Seasoned Corn

Steamed Broccoli
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 3

NO SCHOOL

Oct 6

BSK* Uncrustable
w/Chips and Veggies

Chick Bacon Ranch Salad
with Bread Stick
Steak Fingers

Mashed Potatoes
with Cream Gravy

Southern Green Beans
Dinner Roll

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 7

BSK* Breaded Cheese Stix
with Marinara dipper
Ultimate Chef Salad

with Bread Stick
Cheesy Nachos
Beef Taco Meat
Charro Beans

Mexican Street Corn
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices
Salsa

Oct 8

BSK* Twister Dog
w/Sauce & Fries

Nashville Chicken Salad
with Bread Stick
Chicken Alfredo
with Bread Stick

Steamed Broccoli
Mixed Vegetables

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 9

BSK*Cheeseburger
with Crispy Tots

Loco Dorito Chicken Salad
Personal Cheese Pizza

Personal Pepperoni Pizza
Peas & Carrots

Corn on the Cob
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 10

NO SCHOOL

Oct 13

BSK* Uncrustable
w/Chips and Veggies

Chick Bacon Ranch Salad
with Bread Stick
Chicken Nuggets

Dinner Roll
Mashed Potatoes
with Cream Gravy

Southern Green Beans
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices
Chik Dipping Sauce

Oct 14

BSK* Breaded Cheese Stix
with Marinara dipper
Ultimate Chef Salad

with Bread Stick
Soft Chicken Taco

Spanish Rice
Seasoned Pinto Beans

Southwestern Corn
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices
Salsa

Oct 15

BSK* Twister Dog
w/Sauce & Fries

Nashville Chicken Salad
with Bread Stick

Asian Honey Chicken
Asian Noodles

Stir Fry Vegetables
Seasoned Carrots

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 16

BSK*Cheeseburger
with Crispy Tots

Loco Dorito Chicken Salad
Pepperoni Pizza

Cheesy Pizza
Seasoned Corn

Steamed Broccoli
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 17

NO SCHOOL

Oct 20

BSK* Uncrustable
w/Chips and Veggies

Chick Bacon Ranch Salad
with Bread Stick

Fried Chicken Leg
Cornbread Poppers

Baked Beans
Mixed Vegetables

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices
Chik Dipping Sauce

Oct 21

BSK* Breaded Cheese Stix
with Marinara dipper
Ultimate Chef Salad

with Bread Stick
Cheesy Nachos
Beef Taco Meat

Charro Black Beans
Mexican Street Corn

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Salsa

Oct 22

BSK* Twister Dog
w/Sauce & Fries

Nashville Chicken Salad
with Bread Stick

Lasagna w/Meatsauce
with Bread Stick

Steamed Broccoli
Seasoned Carrots

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 23

BSK*Cheeseburger
with Crispy Tots

Loco Dorito Chicken Salad
French Brd Cheese Pizza
French Bread Pep Pizza

Seasoned Corn
Peas & Carrots
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 24

NO SCHOOL



Oct 27

BSK* Uncrustable
w/Chips and Veggies

Chick Bacon Ranch Salad
with Bread Stick
Chicken Tenders

Dinner Roll
French Fries

Southern Green Beans
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices
Chik Dipping Sauce

Oct 28

BSK* Breaded Cheese Stix
with Marinara dipper
Ultimate Chef Salad

with Bread Stick
Red Enchilada Casserole

Tortilla Chips
Spanish Rice
Refried Beans

Southwestern Corn
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 29

BSK* Twister Dog
w/Sauce & Fries

Nashville Chicken Salad
with Bread Stick
Savory Meatloaf

Dinner Roll
Mashed Potatoes
Seasoned Carrots

Garden Salad
Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 30

BSK*Cheeseburger
with Crispy Tots

Loco Dorito Chicken Salad
Pepperoni Pizza

Cheesy Pizza
Seasoned Corn

Steamed Broccoli
Garden Salad

Daily Fruit Choices

Oct 31

NO SCHOOL


